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From: \ Goldbach, Donald C." <goldbadc@westinghouse.com>
To: "'DES1 @nrc.gov"' <DES1 Enrc .gov>
Date: 3/8/01 12:06PM
Subject: Solids discharges

Don,

> Sorry for the delay in responding to your request for amounts of CaF2 and
> soil disposed of in 1995-2000.

> In 1998 we shipped approximately 10,650 pounds of CaF2 to a cement company
> for processing into the cement. No burial; reuse. (The previous shipment
> of CaF2 was 1992.)

> There was approximately 26,000 pounds of soil excavated from the
> Westinghouse site which we did bury in 1996.

Let me know if you need anything else Don.
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